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Northrop Grumman is a platinum partner – the highest level of corporate sponsorship – of the 
Human Rights Campaign (HRC), which has lobbied ruthlessly against Florida’s anti-grooming 
legislation preventing teachers from speaking to children as young as 4 years old about sex and 
sexuality. In sponsoring HRC, Northrop Grumman is then, in effect, using shareholder assets to 
fund efforts to indoctrinate young children with radical gender ideology. 


Do you believe it’s acceptable for teachers to discuss sex with young children? If not, will you 
end Northrop Grumman sponsorship of HRC?


Contact: Judy Kent at (703) 477-7476 or JKent@nationalcenter.org
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